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Freedom Eagles PTA Newsletter
Presidents News 
Welcome back to the 2013-2014 school year. I hope that all had a great summer season. The PTA was busy putting together magnets and a banner for the Freedom Old Home Week Parade. As well as putting together a welcome back to school ice cream social. 
The PTA would like to thank Scott Brooks and the Brooks family for donating a truck and trailer to decorate for the parade. PTA would also like to thank all those that helped with putting our float together and the kids for tossing the candy and just having an all-around great time.   
PTA also held a Membership Drive during the Old Home Week Craft Fair. 
The PTA put on a Welcome Back to School Ice Cream Social Meet and Greet and all those that attended had a great time.

Volunteer Opportunities
The Freedom Eagles PTA is always looking for Volunteers we are only asking for an hour of your time to help out with fundraisers or family fun nights. 
Anyone interested in helping out can contact me through E-mail @ freedomeaglespta@hotmail.com or freedomeaglespta@gmail. 


We’re on the Web!
WWW.FreedomEaglesPTA.Weebly.Com
And Like Us on Facebook
Freedom Eagles PTA
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Square 1 Art Fundraiser got under way on September 9th. 
On September 25th we kicked off the Cookie Dough and the Reach Out Fundraiser. 
Hannaford Helping Schools  
Fundraisers
Upcoming Events 
PTA is putting together our first Family Fun Night a Halloween Bash on October 17th from 4:30-6:30pm. 
There will be Face Painting, Bowling, Bean Bag Toss, Shoot the Zombie in the Eye, and Musical Chairs. Ice Cream sundaes will be served along with goodie bags for all that attend. 

Plans for the Future
PTA board members to attend the 100th Annual State PTA Convention. The weekend of November 15th and 16th in Concord, NH 
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“We may not be able to prepare the future for our children, but we can at least prepare our children for the future.” 
― Franklin D. Roosevelt
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